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July 8, 2021  

 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  

 

Daniel J. Matsook, Ed.D, Chief Recovery Officer  

Penn Hills School District  

260 Aster Street 

Pittsburgh, PA 15235 

dmatsook@gmail.com   

 

Re: Approval of Amendment to Financial Recovery Plan   

 

Dear Dr. Matsook:  

 

On June 30, 2021, through a unanimous vote, the Penn Hills School District’s (District) Board of 

Directors approved an amendment to the District’s Financial Recovery Plan.  

 

Via correspondence dated July 2, 2021, I received your request to approve this amendment to the 

District’s Financial Recovery Plan. In accordance with 24 P.S. § 6-653-A(a)(5) of the Public 

School Code, I hereby approve the amendment.  

 

I again thank you for accepting the challenge of serving as the Chief Recovery Officer for the 

District and for your efforts working to serve the students and community.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Noe Ortega  

Secretary  

 

 

cc:  Dr. Nancy Hines, Superintendent  

 Erin Vecchio, President, Board of School Directors  
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